



Mr Andrew Towlerton Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer Ecclesfield Parish Council Mortomley Lane Sheffield S35 3HS

15<sup>th</sup> December 2021

Dear Andrew,

## Paces Sheffield Ceiling Track Hoists Grant from Ecclesfield Parish Council

I am writing to thank you and the other members of the Parish Council for the wonderful grant award of £3,300 (received on 6/12/21) to support Paces in our efforts to secure funding for specialist ceiling track hoists for our new School. Your support will be essential in enabling us to immediately place new pupils in school, as soon as the refurbishment of Thorncliffe Hall is complete. It is a most incredible and very generous grant.

Your support in providing ceiling track hoists, will enable us to deliver physical educational development work for many years to come, as we continue to work with more children with physical disabilities who have set a goal of achieving the very highest levels of personal independence.

On behalf of our Trustees, our staff team and Paces children and families, we thank you so much for your support.

Kind regards,

Karen Bailey Grants Officer



